
Bihar Land Tribunal 
11 Off Polo Road, Patna 

Important Notice 
As directed kindly take notice that The Judicial work in all 

the Courts in Bihar Land Tribunal, shall remain suspended on 
account of Pandemic Covid-19 from 26-04-2021 to 30-04-
2021. The Officers /Staffs (Employee) who have been found 
Positive after Covid Test, will keep themselves in isolation for 
14 days. They are not required to come to Tribunal on the 
working days. The Under Secretary in Consultation with the 
Registrar will prepare Roster, so that only 33 percent Staff / 
Employee are present on the working day. No Staff / Employee 
of the Tribunal shall leave the headquarter without taking 
prior permission from competent authority. They shall keep 
their mobile switched on all the times so that they may be 
contacted anytime as per necessity. No other person except 
the Staff and officer of the Tribunal will be allowed entry 
inside the Premises by the Security Guards standing on duty 
.The lapses on the part of Security Guards on duty in allowing 
entry of any person other than Staff or Officer, without valid 
permission of competent authority of the Tribunal shall be 
taken very seriously. The Under Secretary shall write letter to 
Patna Municipal Corporation for proper sanitization of 
Office/Court Rooms / Chamber etc. during the period of 26-
04-21 to 30-04-21. 

     

    By the order of Hon’ble Chairman 

 

        Registrar  
        Bihar Land Tribunal  


